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TUESDAY COFFEE MORNINGS 10 AM EVERY WEEK 
RUN BY THE VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE AND 

THEIR SUPPORTERS AND FUNDED BY THE BIG 
LOTTERY 

 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th August—  Jewellery, Phoenix Cards, Jams, Chutneys and 
Marmalades, Cakes, Avon Catalogue, 

 Age UK (Respectability) 
                                                 Other stalls to visit when available - 
                    Handmade Cards, Lavender Stall, Walney Cottage Wool 

1st August—Pie & Peas served 11.30  
Also visiting when able , Councillor D. Gawne and  Local Community Police  

Fresh Fish Van will be in the Village Hall Car Park at 11 am on  Tuesdays  
Tuesday Coffee Morning Raffles in aid of:-  

1st August—Rampside  WI 
8th August– St Michaels Church & Village Hall 

15th August—Rampside WI 
22nd August—St Michaels Church & Village Hall 

29th August—Rampside  Brownies 
(Any Raffle Prizes would be welcomed) 

On the 4th Tuesday in every month, after the Coffee Morning, there is an open invitation to 
join in a short Communion Service (about 20 minutes) 
Everyone welcome no matter what their background 

SATURDAY 19th AUGUST -  HORTICULTURAL & CRAFT SHOW 

Schedules have been delivered to every house. Please take a look and see what you can enter. All entries 

to classes are free. To visit the show on the day admission is £1 for adults including refreshments. 

Children are free. 

The Crowning Ceremony for our new Gala Princess, Siobhan Baxter, will take place during the Coffee 

Morning on Tuesday, 8th August.  As usual everyone is welcome to attend. 

Sunday 13th August RNLI Gala—Village Hall Stall Bottles, Boxes & Bears 

We NEED donations of prizes for this stall 

Bottles—from wine to window cleaner, anything in a bottle;   Bears—large or small we’ll take them all;   

Boxes—biscuits, perfume, envelopes, if it’s in a box we’ll have it.  If it’s not in a box, put it in one and 

we’ll still have it.  Please leave with Karen or any Committee member     Thank you for all your support 

VERY FUTURE EVENT 

We are happy to say that the Theatre Company who brought us “It’s A Wonderful Life” will be back in 

Rampside  on  25th November with their latest production “Brilliance”. Tickets £10—available soon.  

More details next month 

X112 BUS UPDATE 

The one indisputable reason why we are fighting so hard as a community to keep the bus service 

running  is that  “ YOU NEVER KNOW WHEN YOU MIGHT NEED TO USE THE BUS” 

The school holidays, while offering more opportunities for people to get out and about, is the most 

difficult time for the operators, Blueworks.  The school runs, a very integral part of their bus service, are 

not running with the result that income is seriously reduced. Our message this summer is to get out 

there and use the bus whenever you can. Take your children, grandchildren and even your dogs and 

persuade others to do the same! There are many destinations for recreational purposes and numerous 

eating establishments en route. Available for purchase are a set of 8 easy walks in the Lowick to 

Coniston area all accessible by using the bus. (£3 a pack by ringing 835712). 

As always, many thanks to everyone is contributing in whatever way to ensuring the service keeps 

running  


